
Grad Fair has been cancelled.

Due to the current circumstances of 
the COVID-19 outbreak, we are  

cancelling Grad Fair 2020, which was 
originally scheduled for April 22nd.

There will be an announcement  
regarding cap and gown distribution 

for undergraduate students at  
a later date.

Please continue to check this page  
for updates.

Graduate students’ regalia orders are 
currently being cancelled and a refund 
automatically sent to you.  Due to the 

volume of refunds, it may take a  
couple of weeks for that refund to be 

processed.  You do not need to contact 
Oak Hall or the Brown Bookstore.

Please check our website at  
www.shopbrown.com and follow our  

social media pages for future  
announcements.

Save 15% on Church Hill Diploma 
Frames by using the  

promo code: Grad15%
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